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Mike,

Attached is the work plan I have put together with Tetra-Tech on the additional work we discussed in your office last 
week. Please review and give me a call on my cell should you have any questions.

Lyn Sockwell

Director of Environmental

Office # (432) 571-8106 

Fax# (432)620-5501

Cell# (432)238-9579
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Work Plan for Belco #1 Spill 

Delineation of Spill Site

Per our meeting last week in Artesia, I have sat down with Tetra-Tech to develop a plan 

for the further delineation of the spill site called the Belco #1. The following steps will 

be implemented with your approval.

1. The following areas will be looked at based on prior testing and will be tested 

to a depth of 3+ feet until testing shows the area is cleaning up.

a. AH-1, AH-2, AH-3, AH-6, AH-7 & AH-8

These areas all showed chlorides increasing in depth from 6” to 18”. These 

will be the areas we will concentrate on.

2. Samples taken will be field tested for chlorides as well as samples collected 

for lab analysis.

3. A backhoe will be used to complete the trenching and representatives of 

Tetra-Tech Environmental will be on hand to complete the testing and 

sampling.

4. The project will take place on Tuesday November 24th, 2009. We plan to start 

around 8:00 AM RMT.

Should you have any questions feel free to give me a call once you have had time to 

review the plan. 1 will be out of the office the rest of this week and will be available on 
my cell phone at (432) 238-9579. I will be back in the office on Monday November 23rd. 

- My office number is (432) 571-8592.


